W. H. HUDSON

1126 MERCANTILE SECURITIES BUILDING
DALLAS 1, TEXAS

July 30, 1963

0il Conservation Commission
State of New Mexico

1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico

Attention: Mr. Emory Arnold foy

Re: No. 3 Fairfield [
San Juan County, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

We would anticipate the drilling of our No. 3 Fairfield well,
San Juan County, New Mexico, in the very near future.

We would propose to drill the No. 3 Fairfield at a location

in Unit F, approximately 1980 feet from the north line and
1980 feet from the west line of Section 14, 27N-13W.

Prior to the staking of the location and filing for a permit
to drill, please advise as to whether or not our proposed
location conforms to the current spacing regulations.

Very truly yours,

W. H. HUDSON
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J. B. Avant
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